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Keota Community Jr./Sr. High School

507 North Ellis, PO Box 88, Keota, Iowa 52248

Jim Henrich, HS Prin./Supt.
Ph. (641) 636-3491 Fax (641) 636-2210

January 18, 2021

Keota Parents and Students:

The Keota Homecoming 2021 Pep Rally will take place at 1:50 on Friday, January 29" in the
Keota Gymnasium. This event is open to the public with assigned seating. MASKS ARE
REQUIRED to be worn while in attendance at the pep rally as well. We are also encouraging all
people in attendance to socially distance from people not in your family.

There will be designated spots for each grade and for the parents, public and elementary
students. Parents who would like their elementary students to attend the pep rally will need to
sign them out of the elementary prior to the event. Parents of students in grades 7-12 who do not
want their child to attend the pep rally will need to contact the office. These students will be in
the student center during the pep rally.

In addition, the pép rally will be live streamed as well. Elementary students and 7-12 students
will be able to watch the live stream or Facebook live or a zoom session.

Sincerely,

Jim Henrich, Superintendent/HS Principal Keota Schools



